
April Meeting: 

Although the weather was cold and damp, we were able to take a 

walk through the countryside surrounding the village, by virtue of 

photos and the computer.  Starting at the Parish Church, we were 

taken though the churchyard, to Bradley Fold Road, where there once 

was a chip shop.  Down the road, which used to have the band hut 

and the Cricket hut and through the field, past the place where a 

school once stood.  A clump of trees marked the ruins of Booth’s 

Farm and passing this, we were taken to the point which took us back 

to the estate, going up Sumner Avenue, across the main road and 

down the lane to Old Barn Farm and the reservoirs.  Turning west we 

moved along past the Weavers cottages, along the path towards 

Barrack Fold, before making our way past George’s Wood and back 

into the village, finishing, where we started – at the Parish Church. 

 

We also saw some new photos – a cropped picture which showed 

very clearly the Red Lion pub and a group of children; a photo of the 

Red Bridge Area; filling in the Delph; and children playing football on 

the Rec. 


